
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 11:00 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
  
Hi Steve- just wanted to disclose that last week on Thurs/Fri I attended a summit of all my counterparts 
in major cities hosted by Bloomberg Associates in New York - the travel was funded by Bloomberg 
Associates (as Chicago is a client city for Bloomberg Associates). 
 
Best,  
Samir  
 
--- 
Samir Mayekar 
Deputy Mayor 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
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